
From: Karen Guzowski
To: Nancy Bozzato
Subject: Kunda park extension
Date: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 7:23:51 PM

Hi Nancy, we would like to be included for all the agenda as we are strongly opposed to this
plan. The drainage, elevation and lot sizes backing onto existing homes cannot stand. It will
cause huge problems down the road. Please copy us all information and we would like to
participate in the Zoom meeting.
Thanks John Guzowski

mailto:kguzowski123@gmail.com
mailto:NBozzato@pelham.ca

